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June 2019 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Welcome back. We hope you had a lovely half term break. We have already been making special boats to read books 
in. We have also been exploring objects that float and sink. 
  
Our Topic 
Term 6: The Sea 
We aim to learn all about visiting the seaside, 
exploring different sea creatures and have some of 
our own pirate adventures. We also have our school 
trip to look forward to. 
 
Reading 
Please remember to read and discuss the book your 
child brings home so they are able to talk about it at 
nursery. Books should be brought to nursery every 
week on Monday or Tuesday to be changed.  

 
PE 
We will be continuing our PE activities as practise for 
going into Reception in September. More recently we 
have been getting excited about our sports day event. 
We will practise PE either in the school hall or on the 
field. Please provide your child with a PE kit, 
consisting of a sweatshirt/hooded top, t-shirt, socks, 
plimsolls/trainers, shorts/leggings/tracksuit bottoms 
as we will be changing for PE. Every item needs to be 
clearly labelled and in a bag that will remain in school 
every day. Kits will be taken home to be washed at 
the end of each term. 
 
Warmer weather 
As the weather is getting warmer, children will begin 
to bring hats into nursery. Please ensure that these 
are clearly named. Sun cream must not be brought 
into school as it cannot be applied at nursery. If 
necessary, sun cream should be applied at home 
before coming to nursery.  
 
Outdoor play 
There are lots of benefits to learning outdoors. Not 
only do children enjoy it, it provides them with the 

freedom to get out of the classroom and explore the 
world around them. It is inevitable that when young 
children are playing outside that they may get wet 
and muddy. We strongly recommend that a spare set 
of clothes is kept in nursery in case too much fun is 
had. We still recommend wellies as the best outdoor 
footwear and they should be kept in nursery. 
 
 

 
HOW YOU CAN SUPPORT YOUR CHILD’S 

LEARNING THIS TERM: 
 

 Encourage your child to dress and undress 
themselves independently. They may like 
to create their own routine for getting 
changed. Sometimes buttons need a little 
support, however, you may be surprised by 
what your child can do by themselves! 

 In preparation for learning how to read and 
write, you could try to sound-talk words to 
your child. e.g. “Can you go and fetch me 
your h-a-t?” “Where is your b-a-g?” This 
will help the children to begin to hear 
individual sounds in words for themselves 
and they may be able to have a go at this 
too. 

 The children are getting very good at 
counting groups of objects. You may now 
like to try some number recognition 
activities with your child. Look out for 
numbers together in the shops, on till 
receipts, menus, calendars and car number 
plates. You will have lots of numbers 
around the house to find too!  
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Important Dates 
26.06.19 – Non-uniform day 
28.06.19 – PTA Summer Gala 3.30 – 5 pm 
01.07.19 - Nursery children to visit Reception classes 
02.07.19 – Trip to Skegness Aquarium 
03.07.19 - Nursery children to visit Reception classes 
04.07.19 - Nursery children to visit Reception classes 
08.07.19 – Nursery Sports Day 
17.07.19 – Reports sent home 
23.07.19 - End of term 6 
02.09.19 – Term 1 begins 
 
 
Yours sincerely 
Ms Rennie 
Nursery Teacher 

 


